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[bookmark: _GoBack]The Common Humanitarian Fund’s (CHF) new donation of USD 109,131 will enable DanChurchAid (DCA) to reach extremely remote conflict-affected areas and assist people who have been stranded in these areas since December 2013. 

When the recent conflict broke out in South Sudan in December 2013, many people fled to extremely remote areas, hoping to be spared from the fighting and bloodshed. As the areas they fled to are deep in the bush and have no roads, the people moved to these areas on foot and by boat, often travelling for many days. Heavy rains and continued fighting have prevented humanitarian actors from reaching these pockets of IDPs and they have not received any humanitarian assistance since last year. 

The project will provide lifesaving risk education to people stranded in these extremely remote conflict affected areas, cut off from all assistance since the conflict erupted in South Sudan in December 2013. The small DCA Rapid Response RE team will travel by helicopter on various missions with inter-agency rapid needs assessment and distribution teams. The team will provide risk education about landmines and other Explosive Remnants of War (ERW) and will gather vital information about contamination. They will also provide safety briefings to humanitarian workers travelling to these areas, ensuring their safety when carrying out their life saving humanitarian assistance. 

DCA has implemented Mine Action activities from its regional base in Juba since 2012 and thus has a solid base in the country. This project will add to the previous hard work carried out by DCA in the country – both through direct RE sessions and through the training of Community Focal Points; enabling locals to spread the important message to even more remote areas. 
The project commenced 1st August 2014 will continue until 31 January 2015. 

